
Gaithersburg Cluster 

 

The Gaithersburg Cluster is working on building relationships 

among the cluster school PTA officers.  We are also actively 

working with our cluster principals to help build our testimony 

for November 6th.  The Cluster Principals’ have included us in 

their monthly meetings, which we are so grateful for. The 

Gaithersburg Cluster Coordinators and other MCCPTA 

representatives have been contacted to be part of the process of 

the Gaithersburg Elementary School Site Selection Committee. 

We have accepted MCPS's offer to be part of the process. As of 

now MCPS has not shared when and how we will be part of the 

process. 

 

Submitted by Cluster Coordinator Carrie Bohrer 

 


